Inter Office Memo

TO: Garry Tramiel
FR: John Skruch
RE: 7800 Impossible Mission

It has come to my attention that we still have some quantity of defective
7800 Impossible Mission cartridges in inventory. Last July, Ron
Stringari, Martin Morrow, Madeline Gordon and Sam Chin were
informed that the game had a fatal flaw in it that made the game
impossible to complete. They were going to scrap the inventory or sell
it in South America and order new product as soon as we had fixed
software. We released a corrected rev. of the software on 8/11/89. No
order has been placed by the U.S. to date to my knowledge and the
inventory of defectives remains. Please at least get rid fo the bad
carts.

Thanks.



